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23 May 2024  
Primary – Year 4 Yorkshire Sculpture Park Visit  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are excited to inform you that we have organised an educational visit to Yorkshire Sculpture 
Park in Wakefield.  
  
During the visit, the children will explore the various sculptures, linking perfectly to our art topic.  
  
The visit will take place on Thursday 4 July 2024. We will leave Winthorpe Road by coach at 
9:00am and return to school at approximately 3.00pm, traffic permitting.  
  
We have been lucky enough to receive some fundraising from the PFA to subsidise this trip, the 
remaining cost of this trip will be £15.00 per child, payment deadline will be Monday 24 June 
2024. The cost covers all aspects of the visit including travel, entrance fee, activities and 
insurance.   
  
Children are not required to wear their school uniform, but we suggest they wear something 
practical and comfortable as all the activities are outdoors. Please ensure the children have a 
waterproof jacket, wear sensible shoes and bring a hat and sun cream should the weather require 
it.   
  
If you would like your child to attend the visit, please complete the consent form here by   
12.30pm on Wednesday 12 June 2024. Unfortunately, if consent is not received by this time, your 
child will not be able to take part in this trip.      
    
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink throughout the day. If you would like 
to order your child a packed lunch from the school, please indicate on the form above.   
    
We look forward to a fantastic trip with the Year 4 children.    
    
If you have any questions, please contact your class teacher.  
  
Yours faithfully  
Year 4 Team  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/2hpYEbRVmD

